Executive Session Request for 2/8 Meeting

Steven Contente <scontente@bristolri.gov>

Wed 2/1/2023 9:50 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Hello Clerk Cordeiro,

I am requesting an executive session item for the February 2, 2023 Town Council meeting for the reason of 42-46-5(a)3 Security. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steven Contente

Steven Contente | Town Administrator Town of Bristol, Rhode Island 10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 P: 401-253-7000 | F: 401-253-1570 E: scontente@bristolri.gov





DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail, and any files transmitted with it, contains information intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). Any review, retransmission, dissemination or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If this message has been received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Town of Bristol. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Town of Bristol accepts no liability for any damage caused by a virus transmitted by this email.

